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Re: City of LaSalle – FOIA Request received March 11, 2022 by Deputy City Clerk Brent Bader  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Thank you for contacting the City of La Salle with your request for information pursuant to the Illinois 

Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1-11.   

 

On March 11, 2022, the following request was submitted:   

 

“A copy of the most current Paramedic Services of Illinois (PSI) contract and all amendments by and 

between your agency.” 

 

In response to the above request, the City is attaching its current contract with PSI. 

 

You have the right to appeal the City of LaSalle’s position and dispute as to certain matters as set forth 

herein within sixty days from the date hereof to the Public Access Counselor of the Office of the Illinois 

Attorney General. As you are also aware, you have the right to seek judicial review of this decision. A 

copy of a FOI Notice of Appeal Form has been enclosed for your convenience. 

 

Additionally, in the event you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

By: __ ______ 

 Brent Bader, Deputy City Clerk 

 FOIA Officer 

 

  


